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To,

Executive Director,
Annasaheb Dange College of
Engineering and Technology, Ashta

Subject:- Letter of appreciation

Dear Sir,

We are very much happy to issue you this letter of appreciation for conducting the
drive on awareness on plastic pollution by the department of Civil Engineering of your
institute on 28" February 2022, As a response o our appeal to conduct the activity on the
occasion of ‘World Science Day’, your institute has conducted this activity. Total 21
students, 5 faculty members & three technical staffs of Civil Engineering department has

. contributed for successfully organising and completing this activity,.We are especially
appreciate the efforts taken by Dr.Piyush Chandak and Prof, Manoj Mota for coordinating

this activity efficiently.

Expecting the similar kind of cooperation in future too,

Thank you once again,

Chief Officer,

Ashta Municipal Council

Attached: The list of participants
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